
HB 796 -- MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS

SPONSOR: Mackey

This bill requires motor vehicle dealers, prior to delivering a
motor vehicle to a purchaser, to verify that the person who will be
driving the motor vehicle from the sales location has a valid
driver's license issued in this state or another state.

This bill is the same as HB 2128 (2022).


